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February 9, 2017 
 
 
Dear Glenn, 
 
Thank you for your continued impact on young adults through the Varsity Internship Program!  
Whenever I spend time with you I am reminded of the inspirational mentor you are to so many college 
students.  Your leadership and friendship is much appreciated! 
 
As you know I sold books for four summers throughout my college career.  I approached my first door 
with much fear and trepidation!  As an insecure introvert I thought it would be impossible to make it 
through the day let alone twelve weeks 80 hours a week.  By God’s grace I was able to grow and develop 
each summer and enjoyed great success in the company by becoming a Top 20 salesman and managing 
a Top 10 team.  My personality and character were formed on the book field.  I can’t thank the Lord 
enough for that experience of meeting people in their homes and running my own business. 
 
Today, I enjoy leadership in ministry in great part because of my experience with Varsity.  I’m the 
Executive Director of Fort Bluff Camp and Retreat Center as well as the National Director for the NACA.  
We host over thousands of guests each year at our camp along with some of America’s best athletes in 
national tournaments.  Since 2010, when I became the Executive Director, our staff has enjoyed growth 
from 7401 campers in 2010 to 14,402 in 2016.  Our hospitality, attention to excellence and God’s 
gracious favor contribute to the growth.  I have a desire to see the lives transformed through the Word 
of God on our campus just like I desired to lives impacted through the Bibles I sold.  I love coming to 
work every day and it’s a privilege to serve the Lord! 
 
I highly recommend Varsity to college students who want to be personally challenged to grow and to 
stretch themselves.  Thank you for showing college students that there is no lid on their potential.  I am 
a grateful product of your wonderful company.  God bless you as you mold dreams! 
 
Pursuing the Ultimate Prize, 
 

 
 
David J Sekura 
Executive Director 
 
 

 


